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Hawks Tor Drive 
Lewannick 
Launceston 

Cornwall 
PL15 7QY 

 

Tel: 01566 782262 
Email: secretary@lewannick.net 

Web Address: www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk 
 Head of School: Sally Cook 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Happy New Year and welcome to the spring term. As you 
can see from the diary dates there is a lot going on and 
I’m sure more will be added 
The children have all come back rested and ready to learn 
and are enthusiastic about their new topics. 
 
Thankfully this week has been dry which has enabled the 
children to play outside and on the field. However many 
do not have waterproofs or a change of clothes and so are 
ending up quite muddy. From Monday, all children who 
want to play football on the field will either need to 
change into tracksuit trousers or put on some waterproof 
trousers  and have a spare pair of shoes. All children 
playing in the den will need waterproofs and wellies. We 
have a few spare pairs of waterproofs but not enough for 
everyone. 
 
Two new policies have been added to website: home 
school communication and home learning. Please feel free 
to contact me if you’d like more information on these. 
Have a good weekend 
Best Wishes 
Sally Cook 

Weekly Attendance  

Year 
Group 

%  
Attendance 

Year 
Group 

%  
Attendance  

R 95.56% 4 96.83% 

1 100% 5 95.83% 

2 96.58% 6 84.72% 

3 97.22% Whole 
School 

95.5% 
School Menu 

Next week is week 3 

If you require  this newsletter in an alternative format, for example large print or dyslexia friendly , 
please email secretary@lewannick.net .  This also applies if you require it in a different language.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

January 2024 

Wednesday 24th—Yr 5/6 Football Launceston 

College (Details to Follow) 

Monday 26th—Yr 1/2 Multii Skills Festival St 

Josephs School (Details to follow) 

Tuesday 30th—Read with your Child 9am 

February 2024 

Tuesday 6th—Safer Internet Day Yr 3 at 

Launceston Town Hall (Details to follow) 

Friday 23rd—Sharing Time 2-3pm 

Tuesday 27th—Songfest 7pm—8:45pm 

Wednesday 28th— Yr 3/4 Football Launceston 

College (Details to follow) 

March 2024 

W/B Monday 4th—KS2 Bikeability (Details to 

Follow) 

W/b Monday 18th—Scholastic Book Fair (Details 

to follow) 

NEWSLETTER   Friday 12th January 2024 

Keyboard lessons have started this term. If you’re interested 
in your child learning the keyboard then please complete the 
form below.   
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSen9pHuf-
gjnGzR_7qpy8EyZhLDase6YyVwYn_awexkJ8hI9g/viewform 
Children do not need their own keyboard as thanks to the PTA 
we now have our own keyboards which the children can use.   
Lessons cost the following:   
10 minute Individual Lesson (£6 per lesson) 
20 minute Individual Lesson (£10 per lesson) 
Small Group Lesson (£5 per student per lesson) 

Stars of the Week 

Abbie, Jessica 

Joseph, Lacey-Lou 

Isaac, Jacob 

Marine 

 

Readers of the 

Week 

Arthur H, Albie P, Evie P, 

Isobel, Rowan B, Kamilla, 

Darcie, Lowen, Thomas F 

Reading Volunteer Required 

We are looking for a volunteer to come into school to 
hear KS1 children read for one afternoon a week.  If 

you are interested please contact Mrs Symmons in the 
School Office for an application form. 

 

PE days 

Foxes—Wednesday,    Owls—Wednesdays 

Otters, Tuesdays,  Kestrels—Fridays 

mailto:secretary@lewannick.
http://www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSen9pHuf-gjnGzR_7qpy8EyZhLDase6YyVwYn_awexkJ8hI9g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSen9pHuf-gjnGzR_7qpy8EyZhLDase6YyVwYn_awexkJ8hI9g/viewform
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Fox Class Update 

We've had a great first full week back in Fox class! We 

have been really busy each and every day. Our highlight 

was probably PE with Arena on Wednesday. We are doing 

dance in PE this half term and made a great start to it this 

week. Even though it has been very, very cold this week 

and we've had to be careful in the cold and icy conditions, 

it has presented a great chance to learn about and play with ice! 

As you'll be able to see from the pictures, we loved using the ice 

to learn and play with. On Monday, we started our phonics 

lessons again. I have been really impressed with how well the 

children have settled into their new groups. We have also been 

doing some work on our writing. As you can see from the 

pictures, our letter formation is really coming along! In maths, 

we have been counting in different ways and using different 

resources.   

Owl Class Update 

It has been a busy first week back in Owls. We started off our new topic (Toys through time) by making 
our own toy puppet. The children showed fantastic resilience and perseverance and they came out 
looking incredible. We are enjoying our new book - The Teddy Robber. We have made predictions, acted 
out the story and made inferences on the characters feelings. We loved history yesterday, sharing our 
favourite toy and why it is our favourite. We are looking forward to learning all about toys from the 
past. If you have any toys from the past at home, we would love to see them.   
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Otter Class Update 

Otters started the week launching into our new topic ‘Come Dine with Me’  and looking at our 
new text ‘Madame Pamplemousse and her incredible edibles’.   

We have started exploring our digestive system and the journey of our food through our body. 
We have begun to explore our teeth and the purpose of each type. In Geography and DT we are 
investigating where our food comes from and had an in depth discussion about food miles and 
the benefits of buying seasonal foods. 

Mr West and Mrs Cook have been really impressed by all the children’s developing knowledge of 
their times tables and we have all enjoyed dancing along to different characters to learn different 
times tables. Ask your child to have a look at https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers/times-
table-collection/z4vv6v4. 

In Spanish we have started learning the names of different fruits—some are certainly easier 
than others!. 

Kestrel Class News 

It's been an exciting week in Kestrels as we 

launched our new topic, 'Battles, 

Blackouts, and the Blitz,' delving into the 

fascinating world of World War II. The 

week commenced with a ‘Stunning Start’, 

where students participated in a range of 

activities, from crafting shelters to protect 

objects from a ‘bomb’ to drawing wartime 

posters. We also discovered intriguing 

facts about the war creating timelines to 

begin to understand the events. The day 

finished with the creation of silhouette 

paintings depicting the London skyline 

during a Blitz.  
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January SEN 
 

This month I would like to share a leaflet 
on eating. After all the Christmas treats, it 

can be hard to get back to a normal 
routine. The ASD Team have provided this 
resource for parents. There are some great 

tips and ideas to follow here... 
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